
 
 

 

 

June 3, 2021 

 

 

On behalf of the Senior Leadership Team, I am pleased to announce that we have chosen our new logo 

for our electric GSE fleet. 

 

We had logo submissions from 8 EA team members from across the network in our logo design contest.   

We appreciate the time and energy everyone put into their submissions.   They were all thoughtful and 

extremely well designed! 

 

After careful consideration, we have chosen the entry submitted by Kris van der Staay.  We feel Kris’ 

submission is a perfect blend of our existing EA logo and clear call-out of our commitment to reducing 

carbon emissions through a greener GSE fleet. 

 
You will see Kris’ logo replace the EA logo on all our existing electric GSE in the coming weeks and on 

every new piece of electric GSE we bring into the fleet in the future. 

 

Congratulations, Kris!    

 

Sincere thanks to Tyssen Toll, Tisha Dayap-Berrio, Melissa McIntyre, Melissa MacCannell, Kai Chen, 

Nichol Halston, and Nate St. Anne for also submitting designs for the contest. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

 
 

Steve Platt 

Director – Brand Experience 


